
 

Sonova Consumer Hearing GmbH 
Am Labor 1 
30900 Wedemark, Germany 
T +49 5130 9490 0 
 

 

Sitz 30900 Wedemark,  
Amtsgericht Hannover HRB 221905 

Change of FCC ID Request  
 

 
April 25, 2023 
 
Federal Communications Commission   

Equipment Authorization Devision, Application Processing Branch 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21048 

 
To  :  The Commission 

Attention : Application Examiner / Review Engineer 

Subject : Request to change in identification per section 2.933 of FCC rules 

 
 

Original FCC ID: Original Grant Date: New FCC ID: 
KWC-TWE21 04/13/2022 2A3ULTVC2C 
KWC-TWE21EB 04/13/2022 2A3ULTVC2EB 

 

This Change of Identification request applies for a new FCC IDs as established in 
47CFR 2.933(b) for a currently approved equipment.  This application by Sonova 
Consumer Hearing GmbH will establish a new FCC ID under the grantee code 
2A3UL for marketing purposes.  The original grant with grantee code KWC will 
remain in effect. 

An authorization letter by Sonova USA Inc. is attached.  

Per 2.933(b), we provide the following information: 

1. The equipment is identical with respect to design, construction, and electrical 
circuitry.  Only the FCC ID number is different. 

2. The original test results are applicable and representative for this equipment 
bearing the changed identification. 

3. Exterior photographs are included in this application. 
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The following files are electronically submitted as attachments:  

Cover Letter  
External Photos  
FCC ID label format and location  
 
For and on behalf of Sonova Consumer Hearing GmbH. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
________________________ 
Anitha Shankari N.S 
Head of Regulatory Compliance  
Tel: +65-69797404 
anitha.shankari@sonova.com 
anitha.shankari@s-consumer.com 
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